
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Date:   September 4, 2019 
 
T0:   Gold Coast Transit District Board of Directors 
 
FROM:  John Kelley     
   Operations Manager   
 
SUBJECT: Employee Service Award for Colleen Pickering, Bus Operator       
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Please join us in congratulating GCTD’s Bus Operator Colleen Pickering on her five-year 
employment anniversary with Gold Coast Transit District. Colleen joined GCTD as a Bus 
Operator on August 18, 2014.  

Colleen is a single mother and she has two adult children a daughter Teresa McQueen (36) and 
son Mike Pickering (32). Colleen has two grandchildren Baileigh Pickering (5) and Jagger Mc 
Queen (2) and another grandchild on the way due in March of 2020. In her spare time, she 
enjoys reading and researching on various topics involving essential oils. She also enjoys 
spending time with her grandchildren.  

Colleen wants to continue to professionally grow in her career with GCTD. Colleen had many 
personal obstacles she had to oversee during her first year of employment with GCTD. Colleen 
is thankful for the security and stability of employment with GCTD over the years and is very 
humbled to be recognized by the Board and management for her service award. Colleen also 
appreciates the District’s staff and Board members on working to maintain GCTD’s excellent 
reputation and integrity known throughout the County.  

On behalf of the GCTD Board and staff, we recognize and appreciate Colleen Pickering for her 
devoted efforts and extend our sincere thanks for her dedicated service to GCTD and her 
commitment to our service community.   

 
 

           JK



 

 

 

 

 
 
 
DATE:  September 4, 2019 

TO:    Gold Coast Transit District Board of Directors 

FROM: Daniel Amaro, Acting Director of Finance and Administration  

SUBJECT: Employee Service Award for Lili Tomen, Accounting Manager 

 

 
Please join us in congratulating GCTD’s Accounting Manager, Lili Tomen on her 20-year 
employment anniversary with Gold Coast Transit District.  Lili joined SCAT as an 
Accounting Clerk on August 18, 1999 and soon thereafter was promoted to the position 
of Accounting Manager. 
 
Lili, along with her husband George and grown sons Glenn and Gerard have participated 
in various marathons.  Recently they ran in the Los Angeles Marathon and the Chicago 
Marathon.  As a family, Lili states that they like hiking the trails in Ventura County and 
enjoy family time together.  Lili and her family reside in Camarillo. 
 
On behalf of the GCTD Board and staff, we recognize and appreciate Lili Tomen for her 
devoted efforts to her position as Accounting Manager.  Lili’s knowledge of GCTD, her 
work ethic and her overall contributions to the success of the organization make her an 
invaluable asset to GCTD. 
 
 
 
 

 


